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Dear School families, 
 
My name is Anne Lawry and I am available to provide wellbeing support for students, family members and 
staff from the school community on Mondays and Tuesdays.  
Wellbeing support can encompass the areas of social, emotional and spiritual wellbeing. I am based in ‘The 
Nest’ and am very happy for a parent/carer to drop by to have a chat (Covid constraints aside) on my days at 
school or to receive a phone call or email enquiry.  
 
Student referrals are made either through a family member or staff. Students occasionally self-refer. When a 
student does self-refer, I ensure that permission for me to see them has been sought prior to meeting with 
them.  
In addition, if there is a crisis situation, then I am an additional resource for the school to utilise in whatever 
way the school leadership decide best serves the school community. 
 
If you are happy for me to communicate with your child, please sign the Opt In form below. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Anne Lawry 
Wellbeing Support 
Phone: 9756 7463 Ext 124 
Email: annelawrytpps@gmail.com 
                                                                                          
 
Date: ____ / ____ / _________ 
 
Name of Parent/Guardian: _______________________________ Phone: _____________________ 
Email:____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signature of Parent / Guardian: _______________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s/children’s names and year level: 
Name: ________________________________________________ Grade:____________________ 
Name: ________________________________________________  Grade:____________________ 
Name:_________________________________________________ Grade:____________________ 
Name:_________________________________________________ Grade:____________________ 

Wellbeing Support 
OPT IN Form 

 

 


